
Mr. Lambert
Room 203

Week of December 14-18

We will continue working on 
class work throughout the 
week while working on 
individual goals of each 
student

Introduction 

We will work on division to 
build up to long division.

✏ MATH

Email: tlambert3@cps.edu

December 21 begins Winter 
break

📌 Reminders

We will work on writing 
paragraphs and reading 
comprehension

📓  ELA
We will learn about current 
events. We will also learn 
about how Germany and India 
celebrate the holidays.

🎉 Social Studies

We continue to  work on 
changing states of matter. 
What causes change and 
plasma. 

🌟 Science
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